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	    No.5 2023-2024

The New Green 
The new green is nearly ready for play. 

The Bowls Committee and Coaching panel have endorsed a decision that means players that dump 
their bowl will not be permitted to play on the new green. This is the advice from the manufacturer 
and installer. 

There are two things you can do about this. 

In the next couple of weeks we will provide a coaching and information session focused on bowling 
with an arm. This will include how to choose the correct arm for you. The session will be run by 
current Australian representative, Lee Wesley, who has generously donated his time and extensive 
expertise. 

If you need someone to check whether your delivery might be a problem and/or need advice contact 
one of our Club Coaches ASAP.  

Peter 0402 088 491      Ian 0419 851 026     Tim 0490 145 907 
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